Correspondence

“ll  RABBIT CREEK COMMUNITY COUNCIL (RCCC) |

for Respectful Communication & Community Relations

February 13, 2019 iz

Michelle McNulty, Planning Director

David Whitfield, Manager and Platting Officer
Municipality of Anchorage Planning Department
P.O Box 196659

Anchorage, AK 99519

Resolution 2019-02 of RCCC in Support of the Proposed Panorama Subdivision Plat, with
a Recommendation to Observe the Hillside Subarea Transportation Study: East-West
Trail Connectivity Provisions ‘

Dear Platting Board:

On December 12», 2018 at the Rabbit Creek Community Council General Membership
Meeting, a majority of the voting members in attendance agreed (18 Yeas /1 Nays /0
Abstentions), to support the proposed plat for the Panorama Subdivision as presented by
Kjerstin Lastufka and Tony Hoffman, with the additional recommendation, that the Platting
Board considers the Hillside Subarea Transportation Study’s requirement for east-west trail
connectivity. While it may not be possible to implement routes shown in the Study exactly as
outlined, the Study clearly prescribes a network of pedestrian paths connecting through this
area to adjoining neighborhoods, a vision that remains a community goal.

Please contact us with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

,"j/ ’/ > T‘
Ky Holland, Co-Chair Ann Rappoport, Co-Chair
Rabbit Creek Community Council ’
rabbitcreekcc@gmail.com

e Kjerstin Lastufka, Kjerstin.Lastufka@gmail.com
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